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The Senate’s Select Committee on Foreign Interference through Social Media has been in 
communication with Facebook to arrange their appearance at a public hearing. Facebook was 
initially willing to participate and tentatively confirmed as a witness for the hearing set down for 
Friday 25 September. 
 
Facebook has since stated that key personnel are not willing to make themselves available on this 
date. Facebook has expressed a preference for any appearance to be after the US election.  
 
TikTok and the University of Canberra’s News and Media Research Centre remain confirmed as 
witnesses for Friday. 
 
For more information about this Committee, you can visit its website. On the site, you can make a 
submission to an inquiry, read other submissions, and get details for upcoming public hearings. 
You can also track the Committee and receive email updates by clicking on the blue ‘Track 
Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner of the page.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For media comment contact the office of Senator Jenny McAllister, Committee Chair, on 
0436 632 388 

 
For information about the inquiry process, please contact the committee secretariat on 
(02) 6277 3585 or foreigninterference.sen@aph.gov.au. 
 
 

PO Box 6100, Parliament House, CANBERRA ACT 2600 
Telephone: 02 6277 3585 

Email: foreigninterference.sen@aph.gov.au 
Internet: https://www.aph.gov.au/select_foreigninterference 

 

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Foreign_Interference_through_Social_Media/ForeignInterference
https://www.aph.gov.au/jcpaa
mailto:foreigninterference.sen@aph.gov.au
mailto:foreigninterference.sen@aph.gov.au
http://www.aph.gov.au/select_foreigninterference

	SELECT COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN INTERFERENCE THROUGH SOCIAL MEDIA
	23 September 2020

